
Hello there! My name is Miss 
LaDarrienne and I am really looking 
forward to meeting you and your family! 
One of the absolute best things about 
being a teacher is meeting all the new 
and amazing people.

I grew up in the Inland 
Empire with my single 

mom. I graduated from 
A.B. Miller High and 

attended Irvine Valley 
College. I’ve just returned 

from a year long trip to 
Africa, teaching English 

and the love of Christ. I am 
currently continuing my 
education in Psychology 

and human development. 

Email: 
ldmiller@marinerschurch.org

MCP phone #:
949-769-8108

Ask for Swordish 110

My favorite thing to do is explore 
and experience God’s creations. I love animals, insects, the ocean 
and His natural wonders. Some more of my favorite things are 
running hiking going to the movies, sushi, Indian food, and ice 
cream.

Miss LaDarrienne Miller
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